Sent: 24/07/2023 8:12:37 AM
Subject: DA 2023 0868 37 Hay St Collaroy

Dear Sirs/Madam

We strongly object to the proposed development - DA 2023 0868

The Basin is such a special low rise area and we would hate to see the proposed change to
High Rise. Is it the beginning of the end to our area ?7?

We are against this proposal
Regards

Ailsa Russell
Worcester St, Collaroy



